Dear colleagues, partners, and friends,

We are happy to announce that SRH University Heidelberg International Week 2023 will take place under the topic "Challenges Changed to Chances"

SAVE THE DATE: 8th - 13th October 2023

We are looking for **guest lecturers** to join us on SRH Campus this year, offer a course in their respective fields, and engage a young audience that is eager for in-person teaching Who doesn't love a challenge like that?!

We have set up a <u>website and have the initial information</u> already online, and we are always happy to answer your questions under <u>InternationalWeek.hshd@srh.de</u>

Each course will include 20 contact hours from Tuesday to Thursday. Exams (e.g. oral presentation or written format as suggested by the responsible guest lecturer) will take place Friday morning between 9 am-1 pm. Monday is reserved for a mandatory special meet-and-greet programme, including an introductory session for each course and country presentations.

Important to know: for all our guest lecturers SRH University Heidelberg will cover the costs of lodging, meals, and the many social activities we have planned throughout the week during which you can network with colleagues from all over the world. Depending on your home university you may also be eligible to receive Erasmus funding for your teaching abroad.

Colleagues travelling on **Erasmus+ staff mobility** are very welcome to attend as well, we will set up a special programme for non-teaching staff. SRH will provide complimentary lunches.

You have students looking for a short experience abroad? We encourage you to select 5 students per university to join you (more than 5 may be accommodated upon prior discussion), however, they do not necessarily have to participate in YOUR course. The regular participation fee for students is 120 EUR and includes 3 field trips, 5 lunches and public transportation for the week. Your students, coming from a partner university will get a special prize (80 EUR).

You will be offering a course? Register here and let us know by 18 April if you and your students would like to participate!

You will find insights and very good reasons to join the SRH International Week in our video and Facebook Group

Your International Office Team Araceli, Bettina, Iris, Jorge, Roxane